
 

  

  

      

This is the quilt we made together at our last meeting, using the Fussy Cutting technique   
This will be given to Baby Basics  

 

In March we gave the following to Sheffield Children’s Hospital, Baby Basics , Hallamshire and 
Rotherham Hospital: 
 
Sewing:   9 quilts; 17 children’s bags; 3 pencil cases; 10 toy bags; 20 drawstring bags; 2 patchwork 

balls; 6 bonding hearts; 36 hair ornaments; 1 taggie and 1 hooded baby towel 

Knitting:  7 cardies; 6 blankets; 5 hats; 1 mitts and 9 knitted toys 

 

From Baby Basics: 

 

We love supporting families and often do so 

without knowing exactly where it is going or 

how it’s received, so it’s wonderful when we 

hear feedback via our referrers.  This 

week’s Thank You goes to all who 

contribute to the process of supporting a 

family – from donations to delivery. 

 

Family Voice:  

“The family were so grateful – dad had to sit 

down and take a breath when he saw it all! 

Mum sent us a message to say “she will never 

forget the generosity of this gift”.  It was a huge 

uplift for a woman who has recently given birth, 

has no recourse to public funds, living in dire 

poverty and hadn’t been out of the house for 

weeks.  The work you do has such an impact – 

please don’t ever forget how much you make a 

difference in people’s very hard lives. “ 

 

Meeting Dates for 2024:                                      Tuesdays 2-4 pm   -           
 28th May:    25th June:    23rd July:    27th August:    24th September:    2nd October:    26th November:  

 

  
 
  
 
 

 

April 2024 

Made 

with love 


